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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 4, 2015 

 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY SMITTCAMP TO 
HOLD A PRESS CONFERENCE REGARDING 

POSSIBLE THEFTS OF PROPERTY FROM 
THE ESTATES OF DECEASED PERSONS 

 
 
Fresno County District Attorney Lisa A. Smittcamp will hold a press conference to announce an 
investigation into the possible thefts of property from the estates of deceased persons. 
 
The press conference will take place today, Thursday, June 4, 2015, at 2:00 p.m.. 
 
It will be held in the District Attorney’s Financial Crimes building located at 929 L Street in 
downtown Fresno. 
 
This press conference is not open to the public and is only for authorized personnel and 
credentialed press personnel. 
 
 
 
Please contact Administrative Secretary Geri Benavides (600-4441) if you have any questions. 
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